EASTERN WYOMING COLLEGE STAFF ALLIANCE

Executive Committee Meeting Summary December 1, 2015

The Executive Committee of the EWC Staff Alliance met December 1, 2015. Committee members Holly Branham, Dixie Kroenlein, Holly Lara, and Mai Lee Olsen were present. Ed Meyer and Kim Russell were absent.

Mai Lee Olsen reported Elaine Rush's WACCT nomination packet will be completed today and her nomination packet will be completed tomorrow.

Ms. Olsen reported she will email the Alliance members to submit nominations for Staff Alliance officers.

The committee reviewed the agenda for the Staff Alliance meeting of 12/9/15.

Sub-committee chairs presented updates on activities and preparation for the Holiday Social.

There being no further business, Ms. Olsen adjourned the meeting in due form.

The next meeting of the EWC Staff Alliance Executive Committee will be Tuesday, January 5, 2016, at 9:00 A.M. in the Dolores Kaufman Boardroom.

Respectfully Submitted,

Holly Lara Secretary/Treasurer